

RE: Inaugural Meeting for Safe Communities/Guelph-Eramosa Township

Committee... Thursday, June 5... 7 PM... at Rockwood OPP Centre Conference

Room

Welcome one and all to the inaugural meeting of this new committee hoping to improve the enjoyment and safety of rural and small-town living in the area surrounding Guelph. If you have any interest in control of VANDALISM & THEFT, the reduction of personal injuries and harm resulting from FALLS, VEHICLE ACCIDENTS & SELF-HARM ISSUES, and the development of a better local community overall, then please consider active participation in this needed service.

We hope to have representation from local professional organizations (such as the OPP, Fire & EMS Emergency), health, education and political reps and, most-importantly, local volunteers to plan, organize and carry out preventive programs to improve our lives and make our community a more desirable place to set down roots and build your family life.

If you have any questions, please email me at 'jrobbinwood@gmail.com' or call me at 519-835-6994... even if it is just to inform me of your intention to come to the first meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Robbin Wood, P. Eng.

Acting Chairperson

Safe Communities/Guelph-Eramosa Township